
The National 
FCC Emergency 
Broadband 
Benefit Program

You could be eligible for a  
$50/month discount towards  
your internet service.

PROGRAM DETAILS

•	 The Emergency 
Broadband Benefit is 
limited to one monthly 
service discount per 
eligible household.

•	 If applicable, you can 
combine this benefit with 
your Lifeline benefit.

•	 Monthly discount will be 
provided for as long as 
the program allows.

•	 Once the program has 
ended, standard internet 
service rates, terms and 
conditions apply.

For additional assistance,  
call 413-485-1251.

APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED STARTING MAY 12 
A household is eligible if one member of the household meets at least one 
of the following criteria:  

•	 Has an income that is at or below 135% of the Federal Poverty 
Guidelines or participates in certain assistance programs, such as SNAP, 
Medicaid or the FCC’s Lifeline program;

•	 Is approved to receive benefits under the free and reduced-price school 
lunch program or the school breakfast program, including through the 
USDA Community Eligibility Provision, in the 2019-2020 or 2020-2021 
school year;

•	 Received a Federal Pell Grant during the current award year;

•	 Experienced a substantial loss of income through job loss or furlough 
since February 29, 2020 and the household had a total income in 2020 
at or below $99,000 for single filers and $198,000 for joint filers. 

APPLY AT
www.whipcityfiber.com/promo/ebbp


